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Headteacher:  Mrs C Oxborough 

Dear families, 
 
I hope you are well and have had a good week. The children have had yet another busy one 
and we can hardly believe that it's only one week until the Easter break! 
 
Our Spring term parent - teacher review meetings take place next week. It's not too late to 
make an appointment to speak with your child’s class teacher if you haven’t yet managed to 
arrange a time.  Please arrange via class Dojo. 
 
I have met with teachers this week to discuss the children’s attainment and progress. We 
are particularly pleased with the progress of or Y6 pupils who are currently working 
incredibly hard in preparation for their SATS which will take place in May. Additional 
tutoring and booster sessions are working very well and are having a big impact.  
 
Thank you to all those families who have brought in donations for our Easter raffle. Mrs 
Partington is busy making the hampers for the winners! 
Please can we ask that all donations are handed to the school office by the end of the day 
on Monday. Funds raised will support our ongoing outdoor projects e.g. outdoor benches 
and reading areas which our children will love! Tickets will be on sale all next week, please 
look out for our Y6 Knights each morning on the playground.  The raffle will be drawn next 
Friday.  
 
We have been delighted to see some of the children’s Easter competition entries beginning 
to arrive in school. Children are invited to make an Easter bonnet or decorate and egg.  
All creations need to be brought to school by Wednesday 30th March, and winners will be 
announced during celebration assembly next Friday. There will be a prize for all entries. 
Please encourage your children to get creative this weekend! 

  
 

Have a wonderful weekend with your fantastic children. 
 
My best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Oxborough 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


